
Fish are friends! 

Camp Grosvenor

GROSVENOR
ADVENTURE ZONE

Making a bird nest 

We’ve had an amazing first two weeks here at Camp Grosvenor! 

Campers have been busy making new friends, designing their team flags, and cheering each other on at
the rock wall. Over the past two weeks, we’ve been diving into nature with a hands-on composting
activity where kids will learn how to turn food scraps into soil. It’s been incredible to see your campers
working together, building confidence, and having lots of fun. We can’t wait for more adventures ahead! 

Camp days are full of fun and adventure. Please help your camper stay refreshed by sending them
with a reusable water bottle each day. Staying hydrated keeps the good times going strong!

GROUPS 1-2
Campers learned all about birds' nests! We
began by discussing where birds live and how
they construct their homes. Campers then
looked at pictures of different types of nests,
and teamed up with a partner to create their
own using natural materials. This activity has
been a fun and creative way to connect with
nature, just like our feathered friends!

Best,
Blake & Bennett

In the Grosvenor Adventure Zone, a.k.a the
“GAZ,” campers researched different habitats

and where we might find some of our
favorite critters. Bugs and fish were

especially popular choices! We also explored
what kinds of little friends we might

encounter right here at camp in our natural
habitat.

Hello Camp Families,

https://www.bgcnewport.org/camp-grosvenor


GROUP 8

Healthy treats

Camp Grosvenor

Campers supported each other on the
rock wall using the Austrian Belay
System. In this setup, three campers
were harnessed into the belay system to
work together and help their teammate
safely climb and scale the wall. It was an
awesome opportunity to build trust,
communication, and teamwork!

Reaching new heights!

Adventure awaits!

GROUP 6

GROUP 7

Campers in the Bee Group explored
the environment around them on a
hike through the beautiful Kings
Preserve trail system. They enjoyed
discovering the sights, sounds, and
surprises the forest had to offer along
the way!

Campers had a blast during our 
Camp-wide treasure hunt! They followed
clues hidden all around the camp, working

together to solve each one. Their hard
work paid off when they discovered the

treasure chest—a cooler full of refreshing
watermelon!

https://www.bgcnewport.org/camp-grosvenor

